
Good Day Parents and Community, 

 

As you know, everything in our community is different this year due to COVID-19 including 

Halloween. 

 

We are not able to have our annual Halloween parade, but our elementary classrooms will be 

having FUN Halloween and Fall activities chosen by the teacher on Friday, October 30 that are 

appropriate for the student age and grade level.   

 

We are asking students of all ages not to wear or bring costumes to school this year.   

 

Instead we are encouraging all students and staff to wear orange and black so we can still 

celebrate Halloween, but can do so in a comfortable and non-distracting way.   

 

Sitting at a desk to learn in a costume is not comfortable and is very distracting to all the 

students and due to social distancing guidelines we will not be able to help students change 

into costumes in the middle of the day as we previously have done. 

 

Thank you for your understanding as we do our best to teach your children, celebrate this fun 

holiday, and still follow the regulations to keep everyone safe. 

 

Mr. Hoover 


